From: Morita, Julie 
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2015 12:18 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Notification of event participation 

It [the award] was not monetary. It is a beautiful, irregular, glass prism. 

Thank you!

Julie Morita, M.D.
Commissioner                                
312-747-9870
Julie.Morita@cityofchicago.org 
 







       

       

     
This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein and may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information.  If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail (or the person responsible for delivering this document to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing or copying of this e-mail, and any attachment thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please respond to the individual sending the message, and permanently delete the original and any copy of any e-mail and printout thereof.
From: Morita, Julie 
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2015 12:05 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Notification of event participation 

Hi Steve, 

I attended a few events where I represented the city and discussed our public health planning process and soon to be released report. These events had meals associated with them. At last night’s event, I received an award for improving the health of Chicago communities. 

Please let me know if you require additional information. Hope you are doing well. 

Julie

Julie Morita, M.D.
Commissioner                                
